
 
 

From: "Holly Demchuk - Bingen Garbage" <bgs@gorge.net> 
Recipients: <records@wutc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Request for revision of Certificate Description for Bingen Garbage Service Cert # G-51 
Date: 12:59:46 PM Yesterday 

 
 
Dear Sirs: 
  
I have attached the proposed certificate description in order to re-state our current certificate. It is 
necessary to do this in order to reflect current authority and boundary lines. The re-statement has 
been in cooperation with staff at WUTC. Please forward this onto corresponding staff in order to 
docket the needed re-statement. If you have any questions or problems, please feel free to 
contact me any time at 541-806-2734. 
  
  
  
Sincerely,  
  

Holly Demchuk  


